
 
Maine Immunization Program 

 Tel. (207) 287-3746 
 Fax (207) 287-8127 

 
  

To: Vaccines For Children (VFC) Providers 
From: Maine Immunization Program (MIP) 
Subject: Regional Training Registration 
Date: 7/20/2017 
 
This is a reminder that registration for the 2017 VFC Regional Trainings is open and 
ongoing. Registration is required for attendance. Due to demand outpacing space in 
Bangor in 2015 and 2016, MIP has added a training session in Washington county. 
Registration for the Bangor session is capped at 70. Dates and locations are as follows: 
 
August 8, Hampden Inn, Presque Isle 
August 9, Washington County Community College, Calais 
August 16, Governor Hill Mansion, 136 State St., Augusta 
August 22, MaineHealth, 110 Free St., Portland 
September 21, Cross Insurance Center, Bangor 
 
To register, please email your name, PIN#, and requested date to 
Ashley.Lauze@maine.gov. 
 
 


